RETIRING ALLOWANCE FOR CLERGY

By a Motion passed at the Executive Council Meeting of The Diocese of Moosonee on Thursday, May 25, 2017 and with the concurrence of Archbishop Colin Johnson, Bishop of Moosonee,

A Retiring Allowance of \$7,500.00 will be paid to clergy who are entitled to pay into the National Church Pension Plan and have served in the Diocese of Moosonee for five (5) years, that amount to be prorated for a period of service of less than 5 years. To be entitled, the clergy must have submitted a formal letter of retirement to the Bishop of Moosonee. All of the above is subject to the discretion of the Bishop of Moosonee.

To receive the Retiring Allowance:

Clergy who qualify must provide written notice of retirement to the Bishop of Moosonee and must request the Retiring Allowance at that time.